March 3, 1993

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

This is in response to your letter of reception on March 3, 1992. What you
heard is indeed KRSO, San Bernardino. I have enclosed a coverage map and two
humper stickers for your collection.

Good Luck in future receptions and responses!

Sincerely,

KatieNagy

Katie Nagy
KRSO Program Coordinator
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